
 

November 13, 2012 

 

 

 

Prof. Gang Wang 

Beijing Anding Hospital  

No 5 Dewaiankanghutong  

Beijing, China 

 

 

VIA Email: gangwangdoc@gmail.com; shokihaku@hotmail.com  

 

Dear Prof. Wang,  

 

Please accept this letter as an official invitation to attend the American College of 

Neuropsychopharmacology (ACNP) to be held December 2-6, 2012 in Hollywood, 

Florida at your own expense. This 5-day conference will focus on issues for new drug 

development and the status of new basic and clinical translational research. We 

believe you would benefit from attending this conference.  

 

While we welcome you to attend the conference, please understand that ACNP 

assumes no financial responsibility for any of your expenses for attending. We hope 

you are able to attend and we look forward to seeing you in Florida.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Ronnie D. Wilkins, Ed.D., CAE  

Executive Director 
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